
 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday, 22nd February 2022 

 

To:  ALL Parents from YEARS 1-13  : SIMS PARENT APP UPDATE  
 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Saint Mary’s. We trust that this update finds you and your families safe and 

healthy.   

 

Kindly be informed that there is an update in SIMS PARENT APP as such parents are required to 

re-register for the same to have access to student's attendance, school circulars, report cards etc. 

 

PLEASE READ BELOW BEFORE YOU PROCEED FOR REGISTERING 

THE SIMS PARENT APP. 

• The IT-SUPPORT Team will be re-sending you new invitations to your registered 

child’s school email account today. 

• It is very important that you logout from all other email accounts from the browser and 

login with the school email account of your child wherein you received 

the SIMS Parent APP invitation. 

• There are some changes in steps for registration as such please check the attachment and 

follow the steps to register for the SIMS Parent app.  

 



 

 
 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

More details for registering the SIMS Parent App could be accessed from the school website  

Link:  https://www.stmarysdubai.com/parents-info/sims-learning-gateway-parents/ 

 

For any queries, please send email to sims.support-smchs@smgeducation.org. Sims Parent App is 

one time registration only, once registered you just need to login with the school email account of 

the child wherein you have received the invitation. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 

( Principal ) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.stmarysdubai.com/parents-info/sims-learning-gateway-parents/
mailto:sims.support-smchs@smgeducation.org

